In loving memory of Nolan Parker
9/15/2001 - 3/14/2020

March 14th / #WingsDay

If you're reading this then you’ve received your honorary wings and we hope you’ll join us again this year as we celebrate Nolan.

Everyday we miss, we honor and we celebrate Nolan, but on #WingsDay we invite all of his friends, family, teammates and classmates, near and far, to
join us in our annual #WingsDay tradition of keeping his loving spirit alive.

Each year, on or around March 14th we have been doing random acts of kindness or special/good deeds as our way to celebrate Nolan. This year we are
continuing our tradition but doing something a little more specific.

Everyone who knew Nolan knows how much he loved soccer. This year Sophie and | have partnered with Blue River Soccer Association (BRSA) to create
a fund to help families who may be experiencing financial hardship access money to pay for a portion of their child(s) registration fees so they can play
soccer.

BRSA Soccer dues for the 2023 season are $70 per child.

It is the intention of BRSA that youth players interested and committed to playing soccer for the Club not be denied due to extenuating financial
circumstances and this is what lead to the idea and creation of this fund.

We understand that families have unique situations and financial obligations which may require assistance. The monies in this fund will be available to
these families by application request and will go towards covering the registration fees for players who need it.

The BRSA Fund will be called the NOLAN Fund:

Never-ending
Opportunities
for
Leadership
Acceptance
and
Nonstop-fun

Every dollar donated will go directly towards a child(s) opportunity to discover his/her love for soccer like Nolan, or to continue their soccer journey.
The sky's the limit when opportunities and resources are readily available to those in need.

BRSA is a Nonprofit organization so all monies donated is tax deductible.
Ways to donate:

1. Donations can be mailed directly to BRSA:
Blue River Soccer Association
PO Box 683
Shelbyville, Indiana 46176
(Please be sure to note that the money is for the NOLAN Fund. We have created a form that you can print and mail with your donation)

2. We are happy to pick up donations, just let us know!!

3. Donations can be sent via Venmo/Paypal directly to me and | will get the donation to BRSA:
Venmo: @Kristin-Parker-47
or
PayPal: @Kristin199
(if you send $ via venmo, paypal or if we pick up your donation and you would like a donation receipt please let me know and I'll be happy to get one for
you)

Most of you knew Nolan, but some of you only knew of him; He was a uniter. He was the great connector. He connected people of every faith, every
creed, every race, every ethnicity, & every age. It doesn't matter, young or old, everybody who knew him loved him, because he was just a genuinely,
good person who was constantly doing good deeds without being asked or needing recognition.

We hope you will all join us by participating in Nolan's third annual #WingsDay.
Much love,

Kristin, Sophie and family
#fairenuf
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BRSA Application for NOLAN fund scholarship

On March 14, 2023, Kristin and Sophie Parker partnered with BRSA to establish the NOLAN fund. The
NOLAN fund was created to help families who may be experiencing financial hardship access money
to pay for a portion of their child(s) registration fees so they can play soccer. This fund was
established in honor of Nolan Parker who was a very talented soccer player and beloved young man.
Nolan passed away March 14, 2020 in a tragic car accident. He was a senior at Shelbyville High
School. Nolan loved soccer. Nolan started playing soccer as a young boy at BRSA and advanced to
playing travel soccer and continued all thru school. After graduation he was to continue his soccer
career at Franklin College.

It is the intention of BRSA that youth players interested and committed to playing soccer for the Club
not be denied due to extenuating financial circumstances and this is what lead to the idea and
creation of this fund. Families have unique situations and financial obligations which may require
assistance.

Blue River Soccer Association is pleased to offer scholarships thru the NOLAN fund. Eligibility is
determined each season for recreation program fees. One application needs to be completed per
family with all children listed and their division. Applications need to be submitted before registration
closes for the applicable season. The amount of assistance given to each player is determined on an
individual basis, and families will be notified within one — two weeks of receiving application.
Registration will need to then be completed online. Scholarship recipients will receive a code to use
during the registration check-out process to apply the awarded funds to the registration fees.

Confidentiality:
All information is for the sole purpose of assisting the BRSA Financial Committee to make scholarship
decisions. Family information is strictly confidential and will not be shared with anyone.

Completed applications can be mailed to:
Blue River Soccer Association
NOLAN fund
PO Box 683

Shelbyville, IN 46176
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PART ONE:
Player Applicant(s):

Home Address: City:
State: Zip: Phone:

Person Completing Form:

Relationship to applicant(s):

Email:

Other family members currently playing for BRSA:

Reason for requesting Scholarship:

PART TWO:
ALL information must be completed below.

Player Name (s):

Home address: City:
State: Zip: Phone:

LIST ALL LIVING IN THE HOUSEHOLD: (adults and children)

1.) 6.)
2.) 7.)
3.) 8.)
4.) 9.)
5.) 10.)

LIST ALL INDIVIDUALS WHO ARE WORKING IN THE HOUSEHOLD:

1.) Relationship
2.) Relationship
3.) Relationship
4.) Relationship




*Monthly Income (Wages) $
*Unemployment $ Public Assistance $ (Food Stamps; SSI, Disability or
Medicare)

| certify and affirm the above information is correct and complete to the best of my knowledge. |
agree to inform Blue River Soccer Association of any changes in my income, family size or ability to
pay. | understand incomplete information could jeopardize eligibility for financial scholarships. |
understand BRSA, its board of directors or coaches make no promise or assurance of financial aid.
Determination is based on several factors and by the BRSA Financial committee.

Applicant Signature Date

PART THREE: (Club use only)

Amount Awarded by BRSA S

Parker Family Representative Date

BRSA Executive Board Member Signature Date



